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 Woodloes Park
Warwick
CV34 5DF

Admin5207@welearn365.com
Tel 01926 497491


10th July 2018

Dear Parents/Carers 
Woodloes Primary School Choir
The popular school choir will be continuing in the autumn term, on Wednesday lunchtimes, starting on 12th September 2018, 12.30pm to 1.00pm.    

If your child would like to participate in the choir, please complete the details below and return the slip to the school as soon as possible.  Choir is open to all children in years 2 – 6.  
The choir is free to all participants and they will need to show commitment ie.,attend rehearsals regularly.    

Kindest regards 

Mrs Annette Eldridge
Music Co-ordinator/Year One Teacher

Woodloes Primary School Choir
My child ……………………………………………………………   
             


Class ……………..       would like to participate in the Woodloes Primary School Choir.  

Parent/Carer Signature ………………………………………………………………….                    Date ……………………
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